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Froghead Grill helps neighbors

Special to The Clinton Courier 

Clinton’s Froghead Grill reached out to help Jackson neighbors during their recent week-
end water outage. The restaurant purchased flats of bottled water that were offered to 
customers who identified a need for water that weekend. Pictured (l to r) are Froghead Grill 
employees Kathryn “Kat” Seals and Joshua “Goose” Thompson. The restaurant distributed 
fifty cases of water during that period. Frothed Grill is located at 121 Clinton Center Drive.

Happy Gardeners 
Club holds meeting

Special to The Clinton Courier 

The Happy Gardeners Club held 
their January meeting at Hutto’s Gar-
den Center in Jackson. Billy Hutto 
was the speaker. Hostesses were 
Mary Sue Hutton, Barbara Barnett, 
Letha Smith and Jonnie Lane.
Hutto gave a talk about different 

fertilizers to use in the spring as well 
as offered tips on pruning and best 
times to water (early mornings are 
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Pictured (l to r) are Letha Smith, Mary Sue Hutton, Jonnie Lane and Barbara Barnett.

better). Ann Touchstone presented 
him with a thank you gift. Members 
attending were Mary Sue Hutton, 
president, Caroline Hoff, Jean Mat-
thews, Mary Weeks, Sandra Barnes, 
Becky Wright, Paula Wimbush, Lin-
da Smith, Ann Touchstone, Barbara 
Calhoun, Bettye Sue Hennington, 
Letha Smith, Jonnie Lane, Barbara 
Barnett, Marilyn Jackson, Ann How-
ell, Julia Blalock, Janet Newman and 
Judy Fain.


